
EDISON PTO 

The Edison PTO    
newsletter has gone 
electronic!  Please go 
to edisonpto.org and 
subscribe today! 

www.edisonpto.org 

MARCO’S PIZZA 

Too tired to cook?   

Order pizza and help  

Edison 

March 9th 

PTO MEETING 

Next PTO meeting will be 

 on March 9th 

6:30 PM 

Eagle’s Nest 

SPRING  

FUNDRAISER 

 

Club’s Choice fundrais-
er letters and packets 
went home on Monday! 

Orders and money are 
due by March 7th. 

Students can collect 
their incentives on 

Tuesday and Thursdays 
in the Eagle’s Nest 

after morning  

announcements. 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Edison PTO 
 will be having a  

Fundraiser like no  
other! 

April 15, 2016 
Purses 4 A Purpose 

 
Tickets will go on sale 
soon.  Information will 
be posted on Facebook 
and the PTO website. 

Staff of the Week 

 
2/15 Jen Wagner 

 
2/22 Leah Gardner 

 

4TH GRADE SERVICE 
PROJECT 

In conjunction with the  
Lion’s Club, 4th grade stu-
dents are collecting used or 
outgrown eyeglasses.  There 
is a collection box in Mrs. 

Bittner’s Room E2. 

     Edison Spotlight  

Message from Mrs. Threat and Mrs. George February 26, 2016 

Edison Elementary School 

Additional Notes 
 

*If you are writing a 
check to the school and 
your child has a differ-
ent last name than you, 
please write your child’s 
name in the “memo” sec-
tion on the check.  Thank 
you! 

Contact Information 
 

JaTina Threat, principal 

440-954-3555 
Jatina.threat@weschools.org 

 

Lisa George, assistant principal 

440-283-2283 

lisa.george@weschools.org 
 

5288 Karen Isle Drive 

Willoughby, Ohio 44094 

 

Telephone: (440) 942-2099 
Fax: (440) 975-3707 
Attendance: (440) 283-2176 

     Latchkey:         (440) 269-3002 
 

School Website: 
www.weschools.org 

Where Eagles Learn to Soar! 

 

Hello parents!  In an effort to keep our students safe both in school as well as out of 
school, I would like to address an issue that is becoming increasingly prevalent in schools 
across the country.  Cyber bullying.  Cyber bullying occurs when a child or teen uses the 
Internet, emails, text messages, instant messaging, social media websites, online forums, 

chat rooms, or other digital technology to harass, threaten, or humiliate another 
child.  Please speak with your child about cyber bullying and the effects it could have on 

the perpetrator as well as the victim.   

 EDISON NEWS 

March 

Upcoming Events 

3/2  BAND-A-RAMA 
      SOUTH HIGH 
      SCHOOL  7PM 

 
3/3  3RD GRADE OPEN 
      HOUSE  6-7 PM 
 

3/3  SPRING PICTURES 
 
3/9   PTO MEETING 
       6:30 PM 
 
3/9   DARE  
       GRADUATION 
       SOUTH  7PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAFETY CONCERNS 
 
♦ Slow down when picking 

or dropping off your 
children! 

 
♦ Cross at the crosswalk 

if you are parking and 
walking your child in or 
picking your child up 

 
♦ DO NOT use your cell 

phones while in the drop 
off or pick up line 
*SAFETY FIRST* 



 

OUTSTANDING EAGLES 
Staff members can nominate  

students who are SOARing by showing  
OUTSTANDING behavior.  The 

student will receive a red ticket that they can ex-
change for a prize on Friday.  The student’s name 
will be read on the announcements on Monday, and 

their name will be in this space! 

 

 

RIN MASON 
OVIYAN DE 

DANNY BOZICKOVICH 
CHEYENNE MAGDA 

KONNER BRANCATELLI 
ABBEY GREGORY 
DYLAN KOLLUS 
NICK KUSTALA 

 
WAY TO SOAR EAGLES! 

 

 

 

CULTURAL 

CORNER 
By Monica Falzone 

 

Did you know... Students 

from India attend all 

English speaking 

schools in India?  Also, 

the English spoken/

taught in India is usually 

British English.  So if 

you hear a bit of an Eng-

lish accent from your 

Indian student that's 

why!  

2015-2016 STATE TESTS 
Students in grades 3-8 will be 

taking new tests in Mathematics 
and English Language Arts.  The 

tests are developed by the  
American Institutes for Research 

(AIR).  These tests will be  
Administered during the month of 
April.  In addition, 4th graders 
will take a Social Studies test, 
and 5th graders will be taking a 

Science test. 
These tests are a computer-
based test.  The tests include 
questions that require the stu-
dent to interact with objects, 
respond to multiple parts of a 
question, problem solve and  

explain their answers. 

 

WEATHER NEWS 
 

During inclement weather, please watch 
for Willoughby-Eastlake City Schools in 

Lake County on the news channels.  There 
is an Edison Local School District in Erie 
County that it 2 hour delayed quite often.  

This IS NOT our school district. 
 

  

 NORTHEAST OHIO EMPTY BOWLS 
PROJECT 

 
April 22, 2016 

5-7 PM 
North High School Cafeteria 

$10 per person 
 

Join us for soup and bread dinner! 
See attached flier 

2015-2016  

YEARBOOKS 
Online ordering from  
October 28, 2015 – 
February 29, 2016 
ybpay.lifetouch.com 

$15 each 

See attached flyer 

 

DROP OFF/PICK UP 
 

Please do not exit your  
vehicles when using our drop 
off and pick up.  It slows 

down the procedure.  If you 
MUST, then we ask that you 
please park your car in the 
parking lot.  Thank you! 




